



400 East Military Avenue, Fremont, NE 68025-5141

January 9, 2020

RE: Request for Preliminary Plat and Final Plat

Dear Property Owner:

You are hereby advised that the City of Fremont has received the following application(s) by Mesner Development Company for:

- A Preliminary Plat generally consisting of 20 lots generally located south of 29<sup>th</sup> Street east of Fountain Springs Drive.
- A Final Plat generally consisting of 20 lots generally located south of 29<sup>th</sup> Street east of Fountain Springs
  Drive.

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on these items on January 20, 2020 at 5:00 pm. The meeting will be held in the City Council Chambers on the second floor of the Fremont Municipal Building 400 E Military.

If you would like more information, you are encouraged to contact the Planning Director, Jennifer Dam at 402-727-2641 or <a href="mailto:jennifer.dam@fremontne.gov">jennifer.dam@fremontne.gov</a>.

You may appear at the public hearing to provide your comments or submit them in writing prior to the public hearing to the Planning Commission in care of the Planning Department at 400 E Military Ave, Fremont, NE 68025 or by fax to 402-727-2659.

The Planning Department staff report and recommendation will be available at the Planning Department office on January 17 after 3:00 PM. The Planning Commission Agenda and staff reports will also be available on the City's website at that time, www.fremontne.gov.

Sincerely.

Jennifer L. Dam, AICP Planning Director

Attachment: Schematic drawing

Cc: Leanne Ritter, Advanced Consulting Engineering Services

Mesner Development Co. Fremont School Board Dodge County Board RECEIVED RECEIVED



Planning Department • Phone: 402-727-2641 • Fax: 402-727-2659

